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All School News
We are having another mini spirit week the week before
spring break!

Wednesday, March 16 - Pajama Day! Dress in your pjs,
but remember to wear real shoes for PE & recess.

Thursday, March 17 - Animal Day! Dress up like your
favorite animal or wear animal print or bring an animal
stuffy.

Friday, March 18 - Beach Day! Celebrate spring break by
wearing your summer clothes.

PTO Update
We want to thank everyone who donated over the
holidays to help raise money for our Backpack Program.
We were able to collect $6,000 to help our families with
extra food and supplies. We are blown away by
everyone’s generosity!

Upcoming events for March include a community
meeting (date/time/place TBD), profit shares with Tamale
Boy on March 8 and Atlas Pizza March 22. Stay tuned
for more details coming soon!

A strong, diverse and respectful
community where we make
learning creative and fun!

Upcoming Dates

02.21 Monday
No School
President’s Day

03.16 Wednesday
Spirit Week - Pajama Day!

03.17 Thursday
Spirit Week - Animal Day!

03.18 Friday
Spirit Week - Beach Day!

03.21-25 Monday-Friday
No School
Spring Break

04.08.2022 Friday
No School
President’s Day



Library
I am so thankful to our school community! We raised $1600 from the Book Fair in the Fall and I
was able to use it to purchase new books for the Library! Here are some of the books that we
purchased and students will begin checking them out this week!

Counseling Corner
Hi Families! We wanted to follow up with you and inform you of our attendance policy updates.
We are so happy to have your children here and want to make sure they can attend school as
much as possible. Regular on-time attendance helps them be a part of the classroom and see
their friends regularly. It increases their ability to be part of specialized educational activities
like art, music and reading groups. Learning how to read and write by 3rd grade shows it will
have a positive impact on these students as they grow up and into adulthood.
Therefore, if your child misses 2 or more days in a month, you will receive a letter from the
school informing you of the amount of days your child has missed. This is because by PPS
standards chronic attendance is missing two or more days in a month’s time. If your child
misses more than 4 days in one month, then we will reach out by phone to connect with you
and see if there is anything we can do to support you and your child. After 10 days of
consecutive absences without a known reason, your child will be unenrolled and a school
meeting is needed to figure out barriers to the lack of attendance. If there are barriers to
getting your child to school, please reach out to our school social worker, Brandi Cole at
971-610-8467 or brcole@pps.net. Additionally, letting the school secretary know why your child
is absent or late is greatly appreciated. Again, please email or call if you have any questions or
concerns.
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